
2024 JACK FROST PARADE GUIDELINES 

 
1. NO THROWING CANDY or other items from floats, 

moving vehicles, or individuals!  Candy or other items can only 

be HANDED OUT DIRECTLY to parade viewers. 
 

2. YOU MUST HAVE YOUR ENTRY IN TO THE CHAMBER OFFICE 

BY MONDAY, DECEMBER 2ND. 

 

3. YOU MUST HAVE YOUR ENTRY LIGHTED, whether it is a float, trailer, vehicle, 

or walking individual.  It is the Jack Frost Festival of Lights parade!  Units will be 

judged (0-10 points) for their lighting display. [Exception: official government vehicles] 

 

4. When you receive your line-up position number, please post the number on your unit 

where it will be visible to the Parade judges.   

 

5. Keep up with the parade pace (1 1/2 car lengths between entries).  Keep watch in front 

and behind your unit.  If the parade stops for a performance, stop with the parade, 

don’t keep moving forward.  If the parade is moving steadily, keep up with the vehicle 

in front (1 ½ car length) so the parade is nicely grouped for viewing 

 

6. Please put IDENTIFYING SIGNS somewhere on your unit so people can know who 

you are! 

 

7. Parade participants are responsible for having their float in their designated parade 

section by 5:00 on parade night.  If you have to leave your entry for any reason, you 

must notify your parade section leader. 

 

8. NO SIRENS.  Sirens scare animals and children. 

 

9. NO fires of any kind (bonfires, torches, candles, etc.) on floats or in walking units. 

 

10. NO stopping for performances unless with prior approval from the Parade Director. 

 

11. NO person shall participate in the parade under the influence of alcohol or  

controlled substances. 

 

12.  Please follow the directions given you by your parade section director. 


